Ministry of Information & Broadcasting
(TV-INSAT Section)

NOTICE

Dated: 30" September 2014

Subject: OPEN HOUSE - Rescheduling regarding

Open House falling on 5" of October 2014 has been re-scheduled for
8" October 2014 due to 5™ October being a holiday. The meeting would be
held in Room No.664, ‘A’ wing, Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi.

Only authorized representatives of the companies should send their
requests for participation in the Open House meeting at least two days
before the date of meeting through e-mail/fax along with issues to be
discussed at the following addresses:

Tele-fax: 011- 23386536

E-Mail ID: 1) dirbc-moib@nic.in
2) navil.kapur@nic.in \ﬂh/

(Anil Pathak)
Assistant Engineer (INSAT)




